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It is with much enthusiasm that Barrelhead is providing this recommendation on
S&J Construction Company. S&J Construction have been loyal and good customer
of ours over the last 38 years. S& J Construction only offers the highest quality of
services. So it is without hesitation that Barrelhead Supply would highly
recommend them to anyone who is looking for a reliable trustworthy dependable
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Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1250 * Newport, Oregon 97365 ¢ (541) 867-7681 ¢ FAX (541) 867-7898



